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Thank you for your on-going support and for making the  

staggered starts and finishes work effectively. There 

are still a few older children arriving too early so 

please ensure that the children arrive at school, if 

walking on their own, at the correct time so that they 

are not waiting outside the class room for too long.   

Earlier this week, we emailed home the calendar of 

dates for the year. Please make a note of the dates and 

keep them handy. The website calendar is also now up 

to date for the year. As explained on the calendar, 

some events and activities that normally take place will 

not be possible due to the restrictions so alternatives 

are being considered. For obvious reasons, we will sadly 

not be able to hold Class Assemblies but we plan to 

have each class present a mini assembly in class that 

will be filmed so that the children can showcase their 

work and parents can view this film at home.  

New House Captains 
This week our Year 6 House Captain hopefuls 

delivered their speeches via a short film to the 

whole school in anticipation of being elected 

the new House Captains. Many Year 6’s put themselves 

forward and having viewed them, they were very well 

thought out and presented. It was clear that they were 

taking the role very seriously and were very keen to 

share their skills in supporting the children in their 

House. The rest of the school then voted for the     

candidate of their choice for their House. The results 

will be revealed next week so good luck to all of the 

hopefuls and remember children that if you are not   

selected  this time then you did  yourself proud. Your 

speeches were well written and you highlighted your 

strengths in what you could do. All of the staff       

commented on how confident you were and how you 

were taking the role very seriously. Well done Year 6 

and I look forward to announcing the results.  

Maths Investigation Day 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Last Friday, we held Maths Investigation day in 

school with a whole day dedicated to active and 

fun Maths investigations. The children spent the 

day exploring investigations in a variety of Maths 

areas. We use a programme called Active Maths 

as well as Numicon and the children enjoyed many   

active Maths activities throughout the day        

indoors and outdoors. With more time over the 

day to   concentrate on maths, the children       

excitedly solved the problems and fed back what 

they had found. There was a lovely buzz around 

the school and yet again, it demonstrated our   

children’s love of Maths and finding things out. 

Here are some photos of work from the day. 

Thank you to Mrs Lewis for organising the day.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parents Consultation Evenings 

Due to the current restrictions, we are unable to 

hold Parents Evenings and it is not viable to hold 

these via an on-line platform either. Instead,     

parents/carers will receive a short report in the 

autumn and spring terms that will inform you of 

how well your child has settled and future targets 

for learning. If needed, parents can follow up the 

report with an arranged mutually convenient       

telephone appointment if they have any questions 

or  concerns.  
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